
Enoxaparin Sodium Injection – Sandoz 

 

Sandoz Inc. (“Sandoz”) is initiating a recall of one lot (SAB06761A, Exp 04/2023) of 
Enoxaparin Sodium Injection, USP 40 mg/0.4 mL Single-Dose Syringes to the 
consumer level. A portion of lot SAB06761A experienced a temperature excursion 
during shipment. Enoxaparin Sodium for Injection Lot SAB06761A was shipped to 
customers in the months of September and October 2021. 

The exposure to higher temperatures may have significantly impacted the recalled 
product’s (lot SAB06761A) effectiveness and thus there may be reasonable probability 
of risk for patients with health conditions that the product is intended to treat. Such 
patients could be at risk for blood clots blocking blood vessels, an artery, or traveling to 
other tissues or organs causing pain, swelling, stroke, clots to the lung or death as a 
result of the underlying condition.  

Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to taking or using this product. 

 


